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Instructions for poster presentations 

 
Poster presenters will be allocated to a poster board which will allow for a maximum A0 
sized poster in portrait format. A printed copy of the poster must be brought to the 
conference to display. Posters must be produced in one piece. Material to attach the poster 
to the poster board will be provided.  
 
Please note: We will not be able to print the posters. 

 

Please bring your poster to the registration desk when collecting your conference badge 

upon arrival. 

 
The poster presentation will take place on Wednesday evening (March 19) during our 
poster session. We have allocated a time window of two hours to discuss posters with the 
conference participants and socialize. During this time, presenters should remain near their 
posters to answer questions. Please note that there will be no additional designated time 
slot for presenting the poster in a short presentation to all conference attendees. 
 
Posters are intended to be a visual presentation of your abstract in the form of illustrations, 

photographs and diagrams with minimum text. The title of your abstract, as well as author 

name(s) and affiliation(s) should be presented at the top of the poster.  

 
When preparing your poster, please keep in mind that the conference is an opportunity for 
junior researchers to get an idea of current research being undertaken by their peers, so 
please kindly ensure that all technical terms and mathematical formulas that exceed basic 
survival knowledge are clearly explained. 
 
Any queries regarding registration or your presentation should be directed to the organizing 
committee via safjr2025@imbie.uni-bonn.de. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Bonn! 
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